
PROPOSED CASE INQUIRY REQUEST WEBFORM 

Comments Requested: The Supreme Court of Ohio will accept public comments until 
August 12, 2022, on the following proposed Case Inquiry Request webform for use by litigants 
and attorneys to submit inquiries to the Supreme Court when experiencing delay in the caseflow 
process of a trial court. 

Comments on the report should be submitted in writing to: Colleen Rosshirt, Manager of 
Case Management Section, Supreme Court of Ohio, 65 South Front Street, 6th Floor, Columbus, 
Ohio 43215-3431, or Case.Mgmt@sc.ohio.gov not later than August 12, 2022.  Please include 
your full name and mailing address in any comments submitted by e-mail. 



THE SUPREME COURT of OHIO 

CASE INQUIRY REQUEST 
REQUEST FOR SERVICES 

I am a party or an attorney representing a party to the case detailed below and request an inquiry 
into the status of this case, currently pending before the court. 

Date: ____________________ 

Name and contact information for the party or attorney requesting the inquiry. 

Name: _________________________________________________________________________ 

Address: _______________________________________________________________________ 

Telephone: _____________________________________________________________________ 

Email: _________________________________________________________________________ 

Case name: _____________________________________________________________________ 

Case number: ____________________________________________________________________ 

Court name: _____________________________________________________________________ 

Date motion filed or date of last hearing: ______________________________________________ 

Submit 
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